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Special Guest last month: 
A wonderful time with Mr. Jack and Mr.  

Larry singing along and listening to their 

musical talents.  

 

 

Theme: 

Celebrations 

 

Virtue: 

Joyfulness 
 

What happened last month: 

Special music visits from Mr. Jack, Mr. Larry and our 

very own Mr. Brian from I’m for Kids lead our singing 

with his guitar. The children enjoyed nature walks 

this month discovering the many changes happening 

during the season of fall. We all sang songs about the 

leaves changing and talked about the kind of clothing 

we need to wear as the months get colder. 

 

Things to look forward to this month:’ 

This month the children will be excited about the 

holidays and the traditions that their families follow. 

We have many families from a variety of different 

cultures/religions who celebrate different holidays. 

We would love to have family guests come in to share 

these differences with us during our pre-school day. 

The children have been and will be practicing for our 

Christmas program, they are excited to perform for 

their families and friends on Dec 2. We will be 

collecting non-perishable food items that day to 

donate to the food bank if you have a donation. 

Questions or Concerns? 

 
Please see Mrs.Doreen after class or email her at:  

teachers_ms@fflpreschool.com 

 
 
 

 

December Newsletter  

    Footprints for Learning Preschool - Kings Heights 

Letters: 

D, E, U, F 

 

Numbers: 

7, 8, 9, & 10 
 

Reminders: 

Dec 20th last class day, 

resuming January 6th, 2020. 

 

 
 

Special Dates: 

Dec 2nd – Christmas 

Concert at Balzac Hall. 

Dec 18/19th – Christmas 

Party (Crazy Sweater days) 

 
 

Show & Tell: 

Children shared 

their personal 

musical 

instruments. 
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